
 
Manufacturers, Suppliers & Exporters of Laser Marking Machines 

            

   Date: 26th July 2024  

 

DECLARATION LETTER 

 

Subject: Declaration of No Fire Incidents in the Last 2 Years. 

I am writing to officially declare that there have been no fire incidents within our 

premises in the last 2 years. We have maintained strict safety protocols, conducted regular 

inspections, and implemented preventive measures to ensure the safety and well-being of our 

employees and property. 

This declaration is in compliance with our commitment to upholding the highest 

standards of safety and security within our organization.  

 

Mr. Akansh Jaiswal  

 

Sincerely, 

VARC International Pvt Ltd.  

 


